
( Typer;rri tten) 
No. 1 l7est Fr ankl in Street. 
Dear Ogden: -

(Dr. H. V. Ogden) 
Baltimore, Jan. 23rd, 1894 . 

I arn due in Chicago on Wednesday, Feb. 7th, to attend a committee 
about the Association of American :r.edical Colleges. If I gave you Thursday 
evening in Milwaukee I could get back, I supi10se, in time on Friday to take 
the Limited, as I must be here on Saturday. I should be very glad to meet 
so::1e of the boys at a quiet little dinner -- not too many of them of course; 
just some of your special friends. 

Y/hen will you have your paper on alcaptonuria ready? Davis I know 
will be delighted to have it, and c<:lrefully studied cases are so rare that 
it would make a very satisfactory communication. 


